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Joseph Kondja <jkondja@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 13, 2022 at 3:43 PM
To: sminfrastructure@outapitc.org.na, jnekwaya@omusatirc.gov.na, info@omusatirc.gov.na, outapitc@iway.na,
jameon@webmail.co.za, gkashindi@omusatirc.gov.na, "Shikongomalakia@yahoo.com"
<Shikongomalakia@yahoo.com>, jnekwaya@hotmail.com
Cc: Aupokolo Fillemon <aupokolof@namwater.com.na>, hauwangas@namwater.com.na, Shiikwa Thomas
<shiikwat@namwater.com.na>, Kamburona Jolanda <KamburonaJ@namwater.com.na>

Dear stakeholders

NamWater was given an Environmental Clearance Certificate for the construction of the new Outapi Water Treatment
Plant. It was realized the initial design capacity was not sufficient.

As such, an amendment was requested to the initial EIA study and ECC. Green Gain Consultants cc was again
appointed to carry out the amends to the initial EIA study.

Herewith, invitation to a consultative meeting which is scheduled as follows.

Date: Monday 17 October 2022 Time: 11;30-12:30. Venue: Outapi Town Lodge Board room. 

The aim of the meeting is to update the registered Interested and Affected Parties and relevant stakeholders on the
proposed amendments and obtain inputs. 

Call Joseph Amushila 0811422927 (Environmental Consultant) 

Your attendance will be highly appreciated. 

Kind regards  

--  
Joseph Kondja Amushila (Environmentalist, Agriculturalist and Entrepreneur)
Contacts: 081-3380114 or 081-1422927 
M.Sc. Environmental Management (University of the Free States)
Bachelor Honors; Agriculture Management; (Polytechnic of Namibia)
Bachelor Degree; Agriculture Management (Polytechnic of Namibia)
National Diploma in Agriculture (University of Namibia)

Aupokolo Fillemon <AupokoloF@namwater.com.na> Thu, Oct 13, 2022 at 4:01 PM
To: Joseph Kondja <jkondja@gmail.com>

Dear Joseph,

 

Was the amendment adver�sed? According to your work schedule and payment schedule, the adverts were listed
to take place. If the advert were not placed, the claim for reimbursement will thus not be processed. DEA might
request that you a�ach an advert to no�fy the I&AP.  

 

Regards,

F.Aupokolo
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